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      Classroom News

Happy February!  February is often a busy month!  We will be 
talking about the Groundhog, and if he saw his shadow, and 
what that means.  Please check with your child to see if the 
Groundhog saw his shadow this year!

We also will be celebrating Valentine’s Day by exchanging 
cards with our friends and having a Friendship Fruit Salad.  
Please refer to the note below to see specifics about this day.  
The fruit salad will be made on the day before Valentines, as 
we have an Early Dismissal on Valentine’s Day.

February also has our 100th Day of School.  Again, see the note 
below regarding specifics about this day. 

Our February Virtue of the Month is Kindness.  Throughout the 
month we will be encouraging students to focus on kindess in a 
variety of ways.

Important Dates

Feb. 2 – Groundhog Day
Feb. 6 – Owl talk by Mr. Clegg
Feb. 7 – Hot Lunch
Feb. 7 – PAC Movie Night  
Feb. 10-14 – Jump Rope for Heart Week
Feb. 13 – Hot Lunch 
Feb. 13 – Friendship Fruit Salad
Feb. 13 – Parent Teacher Interviews
Feb. 14 – Valentine’s Day
Feb. 14 – Early Dismissal at 11:07  
Feb. 17 – Family Day (School closed)
Feb. 18 – 100th Day of School
Feb. 18 – Skating at Sardis Arena
Feb. 21 – Pro-D Day (school closed)
Feb. 25 – Spirit Day (Twin Day) 
Feb. 26 – Super Reader Assembly 10am

Birthdays this Month

February 18 – Cara

100 Day: The 100th Day of school is on February 18th.  We will be doing some activities about 100 
on this.  I will notify you if your child is required to bring anything special for this day. 

Valentine’s Day: On the 2nd page of this letter is a list of student names.  If your 
child is giving out cards, please ensure your child writes a Valentine for each of his/her 
classmates.  We are friends with everyone!  We will also be making a Friendship Fruit Salad 
the day before.  Please send a container of clean, diced fruit to share with the class.



What We’re Learning

Reading: Our reading groups are going well!  The 

students were able to get quickly back into the routine after 
Christmas.  I hope you all enjoyed reading School Days 
according to Humphrey as a family.  Please continue to read 
together every night, and practice the weekly spelling words 
and sentences.

Math: We are continuing to learn about addition and 

subtraction skills with two digit numbers without regrouping.  
Please continue to practice counting forwards and backwards 
from 0-100 by 2, 5, and 10.

Writing: We are continuing to write Small Moments from 

personal experiences.  This month we have been working on 
following steps of a writer by thinking of something that 
happened, picturing it in their mind, sketching, writing about it, 
then adding colour and detail to our illustrations at the end.

Science: We have had the opportunity to do some 

research in the library with Mrs. Chand.  We                                     
have been researching all about owls.  We                                      
are excited to have Reece’s grandpa come                                      
and share about owls with our class this                                         
month!

Valentine’s 
Day  Class 

List 

 Alvin  Griffin

 Bella  James

 Cara  Jaya

 Carter  Joel 

 Colten  Layne

 Conor  Liam

 Eliza  London

 Eoghan  Reece

 Ezra  Sofia

  

Our Schedule

Wednesday: Music with Mrs. Larsen 

         Library with Mrs. Chand  

***Please return library books in the 

book bag each week.  If your child 

has been reading every night, s/he 

will have reached 100 nights of 

reading in December!  Please return 

the filled out green reading log for our 

Super Reader Assembly! 

Thursday:  Music - with Mrs. Larsen

Friday: PE - with Mrs. Hugh

If you have any questions,
Please contact Mrs. Hugh:

              
Phone Number: (604) 858-4759

Email: amy_hugh@sd33.bc.ca                                                                                     

Webpage:  http://vedder.sd33.bc.ca/mrs-hugh 

 *This website is kept up to date with important dates, 
 school wide activities, and weekly spelling lists

 *Also, check out the links provided for different 
 learning activities for your kids to do at home 
 (including a link for Raz-Kids).
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